
Report of the Regulatory and Planning Committee to the Council meeting of 24 April 2008 

5. CITY PLAN WORK PROGRAMME 
 

The Committee considered a report provided to update members on progress on the approved City 
Plan Work Programme.  During the discussion the Committee agreed to make a recommendation to 
the Council, which is detailed in Part A of this Committee report. 

 
 The Committee decided: 
 
 1. That the report be received. 
 
 2. To request that the City Plan Team Leader report back to the June meeting of the Committee on 

progress against the 2007/08 City Plan work programme. 
 
 Councillor Williams declared an interest in City Plan Change 9 and 27 and took no part in discussions 

on these matters. 
 
 Councillor Broughton declared an interest in Banks Peninsula Variation 2 and took no part in the 

discussion on this matter. 
 
 


